
 

 

Fall sports are underway!  Over 500 student-athletes are participating in football, girls volleyball, 
badminton, swimming, golf, tennis, cross country and spiritline.  Good luck this season, Wolves! 
 

                              
 

Kicking Off the Season this Week:                                                                                                                                    

 Girls Golf (pictured above) vs. Mountain Pointe and Dobson at Foothills Golf Course on 
Monday, August 25th 

 Boys Golf vs. Paradise Valley and Basha at Oakwood Golf Course on Tuesday, August 26th   

 Girls Golf vs. Desert Vista, Mesquite and Basha at Oakwood on Wednesday, August 27th  

 FR Football @ Centennial on Wednesday, August 27th @ 6:00pm 

 JV Football vs. Centennial at home on Thursday, August 28th @ 6:00pm 

 V Football @ Centennial on Friday, August 29th @ 7:00pm 

Check out Game Day on 3TV this Friday, August 29th.  Good Morning Arizona will be live from 
Chandler High this Friday morning to highlight the “School of Champions” before our big game vs. 
Centennial Friday night.   Catch the first live shot at 6:45am.  Go Wolves! 
 

 

Progress reports were distributed to students during 1
st

 hour today.  If you have questions regarding a 
grade, please contact your child’s teacher.

The Si Se Puede Foundation is accepting applications for the Fall 2014 Scholars Program.  The 
program is designed to prepare a total of 25 CUSD 9th and 10th grade students per semester to stay 
on the path toward becoming college ready and competitively eligible for various scholarship 



opportunities.  The deadline to apply is September 12th.  See Mrs. Garcia in Counseling to pick up an 

application.   

College Presentations: Sign up In the Career Center 

 ASU: Thursday, August 28th @10:30am  
 
Military Presentation: Sign up in the Career Center 

 Thursday, August 28th @8:30am in the CTE Lecture Hall 

 Come learn about all Military branches and requirements to join. 
 
TESTING: 

 FREE Practice ACT: Saturday, August 30th from 8am-12pm 

 FREE Practice SAT: Saturday, September 6th from 8am-12pm  

 Practice can increase your scores!  Register at www.princetonreview.com 
 
Lunchtime Visitors 

 The Si Se Puede Program will have a table in the Courtyard at lunch on Thursday, August 28th.   
This program’s mission is to provide students with skills to help them become college ready.  
Stop by and check them out! 

 The Chandler Teen Council will have a table in the Courtyard at lunch on Friday, August 29th.  
Stop by to see what programs they have to offer! 

When it comes to college athletic recruiting, everyone wants to give advice and everyone believes 
they know all the answers.                                                                                                                                                            
Finally, there’s a program that does just that and gives the answers in a straightforward, no 
nonsense and entertaining 50-minute presentation.  We have made an investment as a community to 
provide our student-athletes and parents with information about playing college athletics.  If your 

son or daughter truly has aspirations to play at the next level, this is a "can't miss" event.  

"The Realities of College Athletic Recruiting"                                                                                           
Presented by Jack Renkens                                                                                                                                 
Chandler Center for the Arts                                                                                                               

Tuesday, August 26, 2014 at 7:00 pm 

Former college coach and recruiting expert, Jack Renkens has helped thousands of families around 
the country head down the right path of finding scholarships. Often it's down a path they didn't know 
existed.                                                                                                                                                                
Any doubts or reservations about attending?  Simply check out the Recruiting Realities website at 

www.recruitingrealities.com. 

The Early Bird 2014-15 Yearbook Sale Price of $50.00 is coming to an end this week. You can buy the 
yearbook online at jostensyearbooks.com or payment can be made in the bookstore during school 
hours. Order NOW while you are thinking about it!  

Seniors who have not scheduled their 2014-15 pictures must contact Leasures Studio ASAP at 480-
786-4585. The studio is scheduling through the end of August at this time.  You only have 1 week left! 

http://www.princetonreview.com/
http://www.recruitingrealities.com/


Sophomores and juniors are encouraged to sign up at the bookstore for the PSAT/NMSQT test, held 
on October 18th at Chandler High.  Testing fee is $20.00.  Contact Mrs. Nelson in the Counseling 
Office if you have questions. 

This year the CARE Center will be accepting registration for families who would like to participate in 
the Annual Thanksgiving Dinner Distribution. Please view our flyer in English and Spanish for more 
detailed information. 

http://www.cusd80.com/cms/lib6/AZ01001175/Centricity/Domain/61/Thanksgiving%20Registration%20Notice%202014.pdf

